
 
 

  

Isuzu Manufacturing Services of America, Inc. 734-455-7595 
46401 Commerce Center Drive 
Plymouth, MI 48170-2473 We’re looking to the future by recycling today 

July 26, 2012 DET-12-102 
 
 
 
Ms. Nancy Lewis 
Associate Administrator for Enforcement 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration 
Recall Management Division (NVS-215) 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
 
Re:  Recall 12V-306; Update to Isuzu’s Part 573 Report DET-12-087 
 
Dear Ms. Lewis: 
 
I am writing to update the initial information Isuzu provided in our Part 573 report DET-12-087 
submitted on June 29, 2012. After reviewing our customer information, we discovered the 
original reported vehicle volume was incorrect. Please find attached an updated volume list.  
There are no changes to the inclusive manufacturing dates and VIN ranges. 
 
In addition, Isuzu plans to start owner notification on August 3rd, 2012. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 734-582-9262.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jeffery A. Marsee 
Chief Representative 
Emission and Safety 
Isuzu Manufacturing Services of America, Inc. 
 
Attachment 



DET-12-102 Attachment 
July 26, 2012 

573.6(c) (8): 
 
 
Isuzu plans to begin owner notification in late July 2012.  
 
 
ATTACHMENT 
 

U.S. Vehicles Potentially Affected, by Make, Model, Model Year, and Date of Manufacture 
 

MAKE 
MODEL 
SERIES 

MODEL 
YEAR 

NUMBER 
INVOLVED 

INCLUSIVE 
MANUFACTURING DATES VIN RANGE* 

(LAST 8 DIGITS) 
ESTIMATE NUMBER 

WITH CONDITION 
FROM TO 

Isuzu 

Amigo 

1998 4,302 01/12/1998 08/11/1998 W4327876 ~ W4376648 

Unknown 

1999 5,040 07/31/1998 10/15/1999 X4300042 ~ X4382777 

2000 1,170 10/04/1999 07/21/2000 Y4300093 ~ Y4355464 

Rodeo Sport 

2001 2,117 08/07/2000 06/04/2001 14300080 ~ 14355395 

2002 2,127 07/18/2001 08/28/2002 24300044 ~ 24341314 

TOTAL 14,756 

 
* While all of the vehicles covered by this recall are within these VIN ranges, not all of the vehicles within these ranges are covered by this recall. 
 


